
 

Greetings Kids Korner Families, 

Dan & I want to share we continue to pray for you daily as we know many hearts are heavy with 
parenting during this tremendously disruptive time. We have greatly enjoyed participating in worship 
with your children over the past five weeks during the 11:00 AM worship service. Our family has been 
blessed seeing our Hallways filled once again with the love & joy children bring. 

Regrettably, as of Friday July 17th, Licking County upgraded to a level 3 (red) public emergency. As a 
result, Children’s Ministry (Birth – 6th Grade) will no longer meet live during the 11am worship service 
at our Granville location. 

Children and families are invited to join us online for Children’s Worship. You can find Kids Korner lesson 

videos & resources on the Kids Korner Facebook Group (join here) 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/shbcvbs and YouTube Channel (subscribe here) 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFbLxyUA8pCHXtay5U3eywA 

Kids Activity pages & supplies will be available for children participating in worship at the 6, 9, & 11 
services at our Granville location. 

Our hope & prayer is to re-open Kids Korner when Licking County is downgraded to a level 2 (orange) 
public emergency. 

All Fall children’s ministries will be postponed until further notice as we consider the possibility of 
delayed starts, online opportunities, and family events. 

We thank you for your support & prayers as we continue to seek ways of sharing the gospel to children 
in our community and bring families together in worship & fellowship. 

  

Blessings, 

Brittany Pound 

Children’s Ministry Co-Director 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/shbcvbs
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFbLxyUA8pCHXtay5U3eywA

